
   27th May 2022
We are committed to safeguarding children. 

Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 
Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Kate Davenport, Lauren Stone 

Named Governor for Child Protection: Angie Baldwin



    

As you will already be aware we had an Ofsted inspection this week.  Thank you to all 
those parents that spoke to the Inspectors and returned their parent views.  

Thank you also for all the messages of support that we received - they were much 
appreciated!

We are not allowed to share the outcome of the inspection with you yet, but we can tell you that the 
children were an absolute credit to the school and to you as parents.  They were well behaved as always 
and demonstrated the school’s gospel values throughout all their interactions with the inspectors who 
were very impressed with them.  

Mrs Harding would also like to thank all the staff team here at OLA who were amazing and together, 
delivered a strong team effort.  The report will be sent out as soon as it has been published. 



Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Party
The whole school had a party on the field on Friday afternoon and we 
loved it!  The dinner ladies brought us cake and we danced and played 
in honour of the Queen.  The sun shone and it was a highly memorable 
occasion. 

Favourite quote of the day was “Where shall I put my orb and sceptre?!” 
which is probably not something the Queen has ever had to ask!








